
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Public Health Service 

Food and Drug Administration 
Rockville, MD 20857 

August 15,2003 

Dr. Sultana A. Kahn 
ECSU Planetarium/ Elizabeth City State University 
1704 Weeksville Road 
Elizabeth City, North Carolina 27909 

Dear Dr. Kahn: 

Your petition requesting the Food and Drug Administration to approve a laser light show 
was received by this office on 08/15/2003. It was assigned docket number 2003V-0371 
VAR 1 and it was filed on 08/15/2003. Please refer to this docket number in future 
correspondence on this subject with the Agency. 

Please note that the acceptance of the petition for filing is a procedural 
matter in that it in no way reflects an agency decision on the substantive 
merits of the petition. 

Sincerely, 

l @ &- 
Jennie C. Butler, Director 
Division of Dockets Management 


